

October 2016

Re: PSCA (Parent School Community Association)

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,

We are writing to inform you about the Parent School Community Association (PSCA) which strives to more closely connect the school, parents and the local Nantwich community.

All money raised through the PSCA contributes towards Brine Leas improving opportunities for all our students. Last year, the PSCA raised funds for a range of projects within school, such as sports kits and equipment, the school show production screening and a large outdoor seating area with shelters.

To raise money throughout the year, the PSCA organise different events including Alton Towers, school discos as well as selling refreshments at school events. We are also planning new visits for the forthcoming year and organising events that will continue to connect our school with the local community.

It really is fantastic how many parents and members are already enthusiastic about our PSCA and are eager to support us; whether this is by following our active twitter page to offering a helping hand during one of our events. If you would like to be a part of the PSCA then please complete the attached form and return it to the Drop Box outside Student Reception.

Finally, we are organising an informal social meeting on Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> November, 2016 from 5.30pm – 6.30pm in the BL6 Coffee Shop. The invitation is open to anyone who is interested in joining the PSCA, new and old, so please feel free to pop along and have a quick brew and chat.

We look forward to seeing you on 16<sup>th</sup> November, 2016 at 5.30pm.

Yours faithfully

Miss L Corcoran and Miss S Epps PSCA Co-ordinators

LCN/SAF/ACE

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

Tel. 01270 625663 Fax. 01270 610373 Email. info@brineleas.co.uk

www.brineleas.co.uk















## PSCA Reply slip - Miss Corcoran / Miss Epps

that I will be attending / will not be attending the informal social meeting taking place in the BL6 Coffee Shop on Wednesday 16 <sup>th</sup> November, 2016.
Name
Contact Telephone Number
Email address
Signed Date

I am writing to confirm that I would be interested in joining the PSCA. I also confirm

Please return to the Drop Box outside Student Reception.